
From: Paul Bidder <paulbidder1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: northern pass  
  
I am 100 % behind the Northern Pass project. 
 
There are power lines today that cross right over Loudon Road that not a person notices. 
 
These new lines although they are proposed to be higher will also not be noticed within months of being 
constructed - People get use to things as they blend in with their lives. 
 
I consider this power transmission to be a critical national security issue. The USA needs this power for our future 
and if by chance an EMP nuclear device is set off 20 miles above the USA this power line would be critical to restart 
the grid.  Only this sized hydro power can accomplish that task. 
 
Regards, Paul Bidder 
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